University of Calcutta

May 20, 2015
NOTICE

Because of some technical reasons, the advertisement number EST/ 118/ 39A dated 15. 05.
2015 for recruitment of contractual non-teaching employees in the University stands

withdrawn. A fresh advertisement will be issued soon.

Those who have already applied against the previous advertisement are requested to note
that they have to apply again in response to the fresh advertisement without further

payment.
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